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Advice No. 3514T 
 
 
Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
 Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Qwest Corporation is forwarding for filing the sheets listed on Attachment A.  
 
On December 14, 2004, Qwest filed Advice No. 3510T, Docket No. UT-042173, 
introducing an Optical DS3 Entrance Facility monthly recurring rate element to all 
current and new DS3 switched access customers.  This filing was approved by the 
Commission on January 12, 2005. Unfortunately, Qwest inadvertently omitted the actual 
rate element in the original tariff filing.  Therefore, with this filing, the DS3 Entrance 
facility charge is being added to Section 6.8 of Qwest’s Access Service tariff. 
 
Qwest respectively requests less than statutory consideration of this filing, allowing for an 
effective date of January 27, 2005. 
 
If you have questions concerning this filing, please contact Holly Dean on 
(360) 754-3241. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mark Reynolds 
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Attachment A 
Advice No. 3514T 

 
 

ACCESS SERVICES TARIFF  
WN U-44 

 
 

SECTION SHEET REVISION 
 

2 79 2 
6 137 2 

 
 


